

## Dear prospective parents

I am writing to invite you to our Open Evening on Tuesday 12 September.

- The evening will run from 4:30 7:30
- There will be a booking system, here is your link to book your slot:

## https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/open-evening-2023-2585459

- Each session will be limited to 200
- Each family is limited to four tickets
- The headteacher, head girl and head boy will speak for 15 minutes on four separate occasions.
- Classrooms will be open, and colleagues will be present to discuss their subject.
- Some students will also be present to demonstrate and answer questions.
- Sixth form students will be present to show parents the way.
- There will be one route and we would expect 'tours' to last no longer than an hour.
- Some car parking will be available, but we recommend walking to the event.
- Please ensure you arrive for your allocated timeslot as unfortunately due to the staggered entrance times, we will not be able to admit you at any other time.
- If you are unable to attend on the night or if you would like more information about our lovely school, there will be a dedicated open evening area live on our website shortly after open evening which will include a recording of the headteacher's speech, a virtual tour and more detailed information about our curriculum.

We are very proud of what we do here, and we can't wait to show you our lovely school.

Yours sincerely

Martyn Henson Headteacher



